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On November 3, 2022, the chairmen of the Georgian cultural associations operating in Turkey
visited the investors' association. At the meeting, the parties discussed current issues and
activities carried out by our Georgians living in Turkey. The chairman of the Deik
Turkey-Georgia Business Council and the International Investors Association of Georgia
thanked the guests for visiting the association.
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